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AN INVITATION FROM ALICE & LYLE 
We are again planning on fixing Thanksgiving Dinner for those 
who have no plans.  We assume we will have our regulars and 
anticipate some additional guests due to Covid.  We will have turkey 
and all the trimmings and also salmon for anyone who does not like 
turkey or prefers a variety.  Also, if you would like dinner, but don't 
want to risk being around too many people, we can bring you a hot 
plate to enjoy in your home.  We just have to know who is 
coming/wants a plate so we can ensure plenty of food for 
everyone.  Dinner will be served at 1:00.  Call Alice and Lyle 
Kienitz @989-274-9827 or email avkienitz@aol.com 
  
We will also have a Christmas open house on December 22 from 5 
pm -?  Bring a snack or appetizer and your preferred beverage and 
we will make merry and enjoy the season. 
  
Christmas Dinner will be ham and turkey and all the trimmings on 
Christmas Day.  We will serve again at 1:00.  Let us know if you can 
join us and we will set a place at the table. 
 

 
 

WITH SPECIAL THANKS 
After a decade of dedication as the Villas Pool Chairman, NORM LEWIS is taking a 
much deserved break from his daily duties as constant guardian who has kept our 
pool, and surrounding property, a pristine and a true gem for residents.  Norm has 
heralded many additions and improvements to enhance our enjoyment of this 
outdoor space, and we extend heartfelt gratitude to him for his time and talents in 
tackling this demanding responsibility. His efforts are deeply appreciated and have 
made a lasting difference for all who call the Villas home. 
 
LINDA FOGARTY has graciously agreed to serve as Chair of the Pool Committee, 
along with ERIC DOBIS, who serves as Board Liaison.  We thank them for their 
commitment. 
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A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO 
DEB AND BRUCE WOUDENBERG for generously donating a new flag to proudly 
fly over our Villa landscape.  They made this gracious gift in loving memory of 
Deb's Mom MARION LANGE, who was a longtime, and much loved, Villa 
neighbor.  Much appreciation to you both. 
 
EVERY WEDNESDAY IS WOMEN'S NIGHT GATHERING AT THE 
GAZEBO 
from 4:00 - 6:00 pm.  You are welcome to bring snacks and beverages to 
share, along with laughs and good company each Wednesday. 
 

 
 
IRRIGATION ISSUES 
Kindly contact board member SAM DE ANGELO via e-mail: samsource@aol.com 
for a speedy response and resolution. 
 

 
 
GARBAGE AND RECYCLING 
Since our scheduled pick-up day falls on Thanksgiving this week, garbage and 
recycling will take place on Friday, November 27th. 
Re: yard waste pick up, if you have experienced a delay over the past few weeks, 
leave out for a few extra days as the County is a bit behind due to storms. 
 
WE WELCOME OUR NEWEST NEIGHBORS  
and look forward to resuming our Social Committee events in the new year.  
 

 
 

WISHING ALL VILLA NEIGHBORS,  
AND YOUR FAMILIES,  

ABUNDANT THANKSGIVING BLESSINGS 
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